
Join Our Choir! 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce that we are forming a new choir and are looking for enthusiastic 

participants to join us! Whether you are a seasoned vocalist or a beginner, we welcome singers 

of all levels. 

Details: 

• First Rehearsal: Monday, September 15, 2023 

• Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

• Location: Community Center Auditorium 

• Ages: All ages are welcome 

If you are interested in joining, please RSVP by September 10, 2023, to ensure we have enough 

materials for everyone. You can reply to this email or call us at (123) 456-7890. 

Join us for a musical journey and the joy of singing together. We look forward to seeing you! 

Sincerely, 

The Choir Committee 


